
 
 

 

NOTICE 
FAULDER WATER SYSTEM – UPPER ZONE 
WEATHER RELATED WATER SUPPLY 
ADVISORY 

 

December 10, 2021 

 
The Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen (RDOS) is advising properties noted below that we have 
received notice of a significant weather system with high winds expected Friday and into the weekend. 
High winds could result in power outages, so we are suggesting that residents ensure a good supply of 
domestic water is on hand as a precautionary measure.  Parts have been ordered for the generator and 
we are hoping that they arrive next week. The Boil Water Notice will remain in effect until further notice.  
 
Addresses Affected: 
 

180 MOUNTAIN VIEW 

100 MOUNTAIN VIEW 

8008 PRINCETON-SUMMERLAND 

147 MOUNTAIN VIEW 

200 MOUNTAIN VIEW 

8000 PRINCETON-SUMMERLAND 

197 MOUNTAIN VIEW 

 
 
For more information please contact the Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen at 250.490.4106 or 
250.490.4135.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and patience.  
 
 
 
 

December 10, 2021  
RDOS Public Works Department 

 
 


